
INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR  

We are delighted to share the report of the International Seminar on ‘Integrating Innovative Research in 

Higher Education’ jointly organized by Academic Research and the Faculty of Education on 27th 

December 2023 at Seminar Hall, Main Campus . The inaugural session commenced with the rendition of 

the Tamil Thai Vazthu, followed by a warm welcome extended to the gathering by Dr. S. Baskar, Dean, 

Academic Research. Dr. G. Gopalakrishnan, Provost, Dr. M.G.R. Educational and Research Institute, 

delivered the inaugural address, imparting inspirational insights on research that illuminated the minds 

of the young audience. Dr. P. Kalidoss, Senior Additional Registrar, Dr. M.G.R. Educational and Research 

Institute, provided a detailed exploration of the research journey, elucidating the challenge encountered 

during their period of study. Session 1 presided over by Dr. Vinnaras Nithyanantham, Professor, School 

of Education, DMI St. John the Baptist University in Mangochi, Malawi, South Africa, unfolded with a 

detailed exploration of the topic "Strategic Pathways: Unveiling Opportunities for Research Funding 

Success" enriched with visual insights. He emphasized the significance of funded projects and provided 

guidance on crafting proposals for securing project funding. He also enlightened the audience about the 

various institutions and universities that offer grants for projects, seminars, workshops and similar 

endeavours. The speaker for the session 2, Dr. S. Baskar, Dean, Academic Research, Dr. M.G.R. 

Educational and Research Institute provided a comprehensive overview of the theme "Navigating the 

Depths: Exploring the Landscape of Research Publication." His insightful remarks enhanced 

understanding regarding the recognition of predatory journals and the proper procedures for publishing 

articles or research in scopus-indexed journals. He also underscored the significance of publications and 

patents in the doctoral journey. The seminar concluded with an expression of gratitude conveyed 

through a vote of thanks, which was followed by the National anthem. I express my sincere gratitude to 

our esteemed President, Er. A.C.S. Arunkumar, for his invaluable support throughout the event. We 

express our gratitude to all the executives for their effective coordination, logistical support and 

provision of resources, which played a crucial role in ensuring the seamless execution of the seminar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


